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Special Education Activities  

*  Vocational Rehab Representatives were at the Casino and had a 

presentation for success stories relative to the programs and 

opportunities afforded people with disabilities attended by High 

School students and staff. 

*  Special Olympics – The 2018 Fall Games will be in Helena on 

November 8 and 9, 2018.  We have several students attending. 

* Fall 2018 Child Count – This count was based on I.E.P students  

enrolled and receiving services on October 1, 2018.  Our SPED 

count was 271. 

*  We are still in need of Speech Pathologists and a School 

Psychologist. 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 


